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August 6, 1965

Dr. Joshua Lederberg

716 Alvarado Row

Stanford, Calif.

Dear Josh:

The enclosed material will bring you up-to~date on the status of
the CHEMTRAN P-oposal and the IC Generic Index Proposal. As you
can see, we were turned down on CHEMTRAN. When I hear from NSF on
the Generic Index Proposal, I will let you know the outcome.

Sincerely yours,

Eugene Garfield, Ph.D.
Director
fik

enc. 1. EG 1tr dtd 8/5/656 to IC Board w/encs.



